
Policy No. 3242 
Students 

CLOSED CAMPUS  
All South Kitsap schools will have a closed campus requiring all students to remain on the 
school grounds from time of arrival until officially excused.  Any person not regularly enrolled 
or an employee of the district is responsible to report to the principal’s office immediately upon 
coming on campus.  An exception to this regulation will be observed on occasions when building 
is open to use by public for specific purposes in designated areas. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Adoption Date:  August 15, 2005 
Reviewed and no changes made: April 29, 2016 
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